May 11, 1966

Hawaii Planning Commission =~ =
Hilo Armory e
Hilo, Hawaii

Attention: Mr. Raymond Suefuji, Aetimg Director
Gentlemen: ;

During the Land Use Commission meeting held on May 6, 1966,
Mr. Jitsuo Niwao of Hilo Electric Light Company indicated that
their plans for the elactrical sub-statiom at Kauleoli, Kona will
not require lands for storage of equipment, materials, etc. There-
fore, it appears that a special permit is not required.

Accordingly, this Commission voted to refer the application
for special permit back to the Hawaii County Plamning Commission
for recomsideration on the basis of the plans prepared by the Hilo
Electric Light Company. Upom your reconsideration, we would appre-
- ciate hearing of the action taken. ;

Very truly yours,

GEORGE S. MORIGUCHI
Executive Officer
- ee: Chairman Thompson

Hilo Elec. Light Co.



